
 
From: Rob [mailto   
Sent: 14 May 2018 20:58 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade road stoppage CT21 6AQ 

 
Dear Department for Transport, 
 

Re: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254. 
 

I write to object to the plan for 'stopping up' of the road at Princes Parade at CT21 
6AQ. I live adjacent to this road, use it regularly and feel it would be harmful to the 
environment, wildlife and canal by moving it. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Robert Hammond 

 

email:  

 

 




